

9473 OLIVE BLVD
OLIVETTE MO 63132-3199
T 314.993.0444
F 314.993.8135
E tpickering@olivettemo.com

City Council
Sam Austin, Mayor
Rick Millner, Pro-Tem
Missy Waldman
Beckie Jacobs
Joan H. Markow

Timothy G. Pickering City Manager

June 16, 2000

Lori Fiegel
St. Louis County Planning
41 S. Central Avenue, 5<sup>th</sup> Floor
Clayton, MO 63105

Dear Ms. Fiegel:

This letter shall serve as the transmittal letter required in Article III of the Boundary Commission Proposed Rules. The Olivette Planning and Community Design Commission met on June 15, 2000 and approved the attached map. As required, the map submittal is attached and the following information is being provided along with the map.

The official name of the party submitting the map plan to the Commission for review is Timothy G. Pickering, City Manager, City of Olivette.

The designation by the party submitting the map plan of a person authorized on his behalf is as follows.

Gene Kunzie-Director of Public Works/Building Commissioner of the City of Olivette, 1200 North Price Road, Olivette, MO 63132, (314) 993-0252.

This letter shall serve as certification that the attached map, depicting boundary changes for the City of Olivette represents the official map plan proposal in accordance with RSMO 72.423.

Sincerely,

Timothy G. Pickering, City Manager

c: City Council

Planning and Community Design Commission Gene Kunzie, Building Commissioner

T.Pickering:cn:.\*word/pcdc/lorifiegel-annexation.doc:6/7/00

NOTARIZE

CATHY NICKLES

Notary Public - Notary Seal STATE OF MISSOURI

St. Louis County

My Commission Expires: April 12, 2004

Council Manager Government



## CITY OF OLIVETTE A COMMUNITY OF PLANNED PROGRESS

1200 NORTH PRICE ROAD OLIVETTE, MO 63132 T 314.993.0252 F 314.994.9862 E olivette@olivettemo.com DOFE APR 1 0 2001

Public Works Department
Building Department
Gene R. Kunzie
Director of Public Works/
Building Commissioner

Timothy G. Pickering City Manager

April 9, 2001

Mr. Daniel Krasnoff Executive Director 1516 S. Brentwood Blvd., Suite 101 Brentwood, MO 63144

Dear Mr. Krasnoff:

Sorry for the delay in responding to your letter. I have conferred with the City Manager, Tim Pickering and he indicates that Creve Couer at one time said they would take Warson Road. We do not wish to amend our plan to include the unincorporated portion of Warson Road. I wish to thank you and the Boundary Commission for the recommendation, however, at this time we desire the Olivette Map plan to stand as submitted.

Sincerely,

Gene R. Kunzie, C.B.O. Director of Public Works/ Building Commissioner

GRK/rs